
March 5, 2024 

House Municipal Government  

 

Support Bill H 7382 

 

I support this bill, we need to house more individuals and families, not 
exclude them with laws and regulations. 

Also, homeowners should not have their rights taken away from them. 

 

Carol O’Donnell 
1224 Narraganset Blvd 
Cranston RI 02905  


